
 

 

 

OKRVA Scholarship for Officials 

 

The Oklahoma Region Volleyball Association’s Board of Directors wishes to secure 
additional officials for the upcoming club season and cover all upfront costs. 

Officials new to USAV and OKRVA or those coming off a log absence of club volleyball 
officiating will be reimbursed all fees associated with OKRVA, USAV and the background 
check in exchange for completing the online training. 

In addition to the online training, a couple of opportunities for training during live matches 
will be made available starting in early December in Tulsa and/or Stillwater at practice 
matches for Clubs. 

There are numerous tournaments taking place in Oklahoma and surrounding states where 
officials can make $300 or more in a weekend and up to a couple of hundred dollars at a few 
one day events. Officials are needed in Tulsa almost every weekend from January through 
April. OKC has a handful of events as well. 

OKRVA will cover all upfront fees in exchange for the completion of the online training. Please 
consider this opportunity and reach out to Margo Juergens, OKRVA Officials Chair, 
(margojuergens@att.net) for further information and to receive the next steps for the online 
training. 
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